
We wish all our pupils and their families a fantastic summer of fun. 
While children and teachers enjoy a well-deserved break, our team 
of chefs and nutritionists will be busy in the kitchen putting the 
finishing touches to our new Autumn menu, launching in October. 
We’ve got lots of fun theme days planned to get the children 
buzzzzzing with excitement  – trying new dishes, experiencing new 
cultures and learning that nutritious food is fun. Watch this space!!!!

We have partnered with Full Time Meals, 
 the partnership between Marcus Rashford 
and Tom Kerridge, to promote Free School 

Meals and the Healthy Start Scheme.  
Check out our summer recipe booklet here.

SCHOOL’S OUT 

FOR SUMMER

Simply speak to your school office to enjoy 
a nutritionally balanced meal every day.  
Children in Years 3 – 6 could also enjoy a hot 
school meal or packed lunch for FREE.

Check if you’re eligible here:  
Apply for free school meals - GOV.UK

Did you know that school 
meals are FREE to all children 
in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2?

SUMMER FUN WITH 
FULL TIME MEALS

https://www.chartwells.co.uk/fulltimemeals-summerfun
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals



